
Hello Everyone, Happy New Year!  I 
hope that you and your families had a 
wonderful Christmas break and that 
your child is excited about returning to 
school for lots of preschool learning fun 
with friends!  Our classes will be 
discussing winter this month.   In case 
of inclement weather, remember that 
we follow HEB ISD regarding closing our 
school.  Please listen to local radio and 
TV stations for this information.  If HEB 
has a delayed start, we will close for the 
whole day.  We are looking forward to a 
great spring semester at St. Timothy!   
We are so glad you all are part of our 
school family and I am so glad to be a 
part of this family, too!   

Blessings, Ms. Christina 
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Dates to Remember 
 

1st 
TUITION DUE  

 

6th  
1st day of Spring Semester 

 

6th-8th 
Pajama Week 

 

13th 
SPIRIT DAY 

Wear School Shirt 
 

18th 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
 
 

19th-22nd 
Blue Week - Wear Blue 

 
 

28th 
SPIRIT SHIRT 

Wear School Shirt 
 
 

Feb. 1st through 12th 
Summer & Fall Registration 

for CURRENT STUDENTS 
 

Feb. 15th through 19th 
Summer & Fall Registration 

for SUMMER ALUMNI 
 

Feb. 25th 
Summer & Fall Registration 

Opens for New Students 
Chapel Time 
January Memory Verse: 
“Look at all the wonderful things God 
made!”  Job 37:14 
In our chapel time during the month of 
January we will be covering New 
Testament stories about Jesus.  We will 
be learning about how Jesus was 
teaching in the temple even as a young 
boy! We will also learn about the 
miracles Jesus did and how He loves 
everyone—especially little children! 

From Our Director, Ms. Christina 

Registration for SUMMER and the 2021
-2022 School Year is Coming! 
Registration will be done differently this 
year. Be on the lookout for more 
information to come.  
However, you can mark your calendar 
now for the following key dates: 
 
Registration packets will be sent home 
on February 1st and must be completed 
and turned in by February 12th for our 
summer program and the 2021-2022 
school year. 
 
Registration will open for  Summer  
Alumni on February 15th and for new 
families on February 25th.  
 
All registration is completed on a first 
come first served basis. 

Pajama Week 
As some of our classes are 
learning the letter “P”, we will 
have school-wide pajama 
days  Wednesday,  January  
6th—Friday, January 8th. 
Please have your child wear 
shoes, no slippers. 
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Blue Week 
This month, we will wear BLUE 
school-wide on January 19th-
22nd. 
 

School Shirt Spirit Days 
We are wearing  our “JESUS IS 
MY SUPERHERO” school shirts 
on Tuesday, January 13th and 
Thursday, January 28th. 

Referral Program 
Just a reminder that when you refer a 
child who enrolls in our preschool, you 
receive a $35 tuition credit after the 
child has attended for one full month.  
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